
 

 

Play Area upgrade 

Over the last couple of weeks we have been continuing our upgrade of the play area. In week 1 we 

were lucky enough to have Andy Loyd (Cleaner) come and put together the sandpit bases we 

purchased from Bunnings… then Mulch & More came with the Sandpit sand to complete part 1. This 

week we were squeezing a semi into our yard… to deliver the Bark chips to comply with W.H.S. and 

make the grounds look neat & tidy. 

 

If you have any baking trays, muffin trays, pots and pans we would  

be most grateful for these to be used in our Mud Kitchen and Cubby 

 House so that students can make beautiful creations like these.  

Thank you everyone!  
 

 

House clean out / Garage sale 

4 Lindner Avenue, Palmer  

9am—3pm  

Saturday 1st August & Sunday 2nd 

August 2020 

** Tables, Chairs, kitchen items etc 

 



“On the road to success” 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

20 

Student Free Day 

 

21 22 23 24 

2 

27 28 29 30 31 

3 

August 3 4 5 6 7 
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31 September 1 2 3 4 

Road & Cycle 

Safety excursion 

8 

7 

Student Free Day 

8 9 10 11 

9 

14 15 16 17 18 

10 

21 22 23 24 25 

Sports Day at 

Cambrai 

Last day of term 

2:15 dismissal 

Contact Details:  

Principal: Lauren Poole 

Phone: (08) 8569 4050 

Mobile: 0439 437 735 

Fax: (08) 8569 4124 

Email: 

dl.0326_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Postal: C/- Post Office 

PALMER SA 5237 

Address: Olive Grove 

Avenue Palmer SA 5237 

Website: 

www.palmerps.sa.edu.au 

 

Find us on:  

 

 

 
 

Learning  

Teams Tally: 

 

Blue Bears 961 

White Polars 1099 

    PALMER PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

       Small School, Enormous Opportunities 

Dear Families,   

Message from Lauren…. 

Welcome back to Term 3. We all have our fingers and toes crossed that this 

term is a much safer and settled term with all the Covid-19 restrictions easing 

slightly at the moment in SA. We have a few exciting events scheduled this 

term, firstly being the annual Road & Cycle Safety Centre excursion at 

Ridgehaven on Friday 4th September and Sports Day with Cambrai on the 

last day of this Term.  

Road and Cycle Safety Centre 

We will be travelling by bus as usual, and ask that families pay $10.00 per 

student to go towards the cost of the bus. Students may bring their own 

helmets, or there are helmets to borrow at the  centre. A permission form has 

been included as an insert to this newsletter.  

Cambrai Sports Day 

Our first combined Sports Day with Cambrai last year was a huge success 

with students loving the opportunity to try some challenging athletic events 

including discus, shot put, high jump etc. The feedback we received was 

extremely positive and after post-poning it in term one, we are very excited 

that it will (hopefully!) happen on the last day of this term if restrictions stay as 

they are. More information about this day will follow closer to the date.  

New TV in the tech room 

We have just had our new HUGE TV installed in the tech room, replacing our 

very old and unreliable projector. This will make lessons much easier as we 

can plug our teacher laptops straight into the TV screen and students have a 

crystal clear projection to view. Students are very excited to finally have 

some working technology and look forward to this supporting their learning.   

 

Kindest regards, Lauren  
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